
From: Paul Stevens [mailto:PStevens@kimphys.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 2:13 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Docket 2015-08 comment 
 
NHSEC 
 
Please note that Distrigas has contracts that provide enough LNG to cover seasonal peaks In New 
England with no additional costs for new infrastructure. Also, the TGP/CT Extension pipeline and the AIM 
(Alconquin) pipeline are less costly, already approved, and will boost New England’s supply by 10% and 
they are due in service by 2016, long before NED in 2018. 
 
Thank you 
Paul Stevens 
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